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February

Tuesday 21st MARC/School Council
Wednesday 22nd Prep Rest Day

March

Friday 3rd Clean up Aust. Day
Tuesday 7th MARC
Monday 13th  Labour Day Holiday
Friday 17th Footy Colours Day

Tuesday 21st School Photos/MARC
Friday 31st XCountry/Junior Fun Day

DIRECT DEBIT DETAILS:

BSB: 063-093 ACC: 10001776

MUST REFERNCE NAME & PAYMENT
FOR. Eg: uniforms, OHSC
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Family Name

Goal Setting Interviews

Thank-you to everyone who took the time to come along to the goal setting inter-
views on Monday.

Reminder: Updated Pupil Information/Consent Forms

To keep our records up to date with changes that occur from year to year,
such as occupations, which factor into our funding, and mobile phone num-
bers for emergency contacts. Pupil Information forms were attached to last
week’s newsletter. Consents must also be renewed each year for walking ex-
cursions, headlice, the MARC agreement, media, and photo sharing must be
signed/completed and returned to school as soon as possible please.
Acceptable Use of Learning Technologies

Conveyance Allowance 2023

Camps Sports & Excursion Fund 2023

Medical Action Plans-2023

School Council Meeting

Our first School Council meeting is next Tuesday evening at 7pm at school, it would
be appreciated if all members could attend.
Out Of School Hours Care

“Reading gives us
some place to go
when we have to stay
where we are.”

- Mason Cooley

Unfortunately we will not be able to offer After School Care next Wednesday 22nd
February due to staffing. We apologise for the inconvenience this may cause fami-
lies.

MARC Van— Commencing next Tuesday 21st February

There will be MARC next Tuesday. This is a Mobile visiting Library, parents will need to have

signed the MARC agreement on the Updated Information section. Students
will also need a Library bag to be able to borrow.

Thankyou Sue Gentry

Thank you for your continued support of Lockwood SOUTH

Adam Torney




Attendance:

lefast club
We remind parents that they need to come in Breariast Cu

and sign students in if they are late, or leaving Breakfast club will be running 3 mornings this

early, using the iPad at the front office. year, Tuesoay, Wednesday and Thursday) morm-
ngs from g-2.45am

OSHC

The children have been playing board games, doing jig-

saws, building lego models and using the plastic car tracks
to race the little cars. Some of the jigsaws are challenging
— lots of one colour. We have
also had a few young wizards

wandering around casting spells. PABAD A ASAGAS A A A A AN A A A A A b A A A Adh A g e

$tars of
the Week

Outside we have been playing
cricket, and also playing on the
playground using the slides and
tunnels.

Thankyou Sue

Grade P/1/2/3 Lucy

Reminder: Headphones and mice:

Thankyou to all who have already brought in these items,
there are a few students who haven’t yet done so. Grades
P-6 use our technology regularly and require sound for a
lot of their tasks. Many of our student s already have
these at school from the previous year but if they do not,
can families please send some in ASAP.

For displaying the strength of Lendership

which demonstrates our school value of Teamwork

Congratulations Lucy on an amazing start to the
year. You are displaying exceptional team work
qualities and it Ls a pleasure to have Your positivity
within the Hakea Classroom. Thank you for belng
prepared to work hard, help others and contribute
positively to our classroom discussions, Well done
tucy!

Tissues: This year we are asking that each

child brings 2 large box of tissues to school for

their classrooms. Your child should hand their X
box of tissues to their individual class teacher.

One box of tissues is then made available to the class
while the other boxes are stored for later use. Thankyou

to those who have already brought some in. C,mote 4/5/6 Chase

Terry Floyd Foundation:

RN For displaying the strengths of Perseverance

Last year the Terry Floyd
y y oy Leadership and Soclal intelligence

Foundation paid for our ex-

cursion to Halls Gap Zoo to Which demonstrates our sehool values of Teanuwork,

see the dingo Bobby that we sndl Achievement

were sponsoring that month

This month we are sponsor- Congratulations on being star of the week. It has

ing Hummer the Wedgetail been wonderful seetng your Leadership skills tn

Eagle. action this week, tuvolving other students tn tasks

We are very grateful to the and encouraging them to join in. We have done

Terry Floyd foundation for some new and tricky things in class and Yyou have

the connection they have ‘PGVSC\/GVCDQ ﬂl/\zd trﬁéd gD[AV hardest eﬂch ti«VVLC, even i«f

and the Zoo. Keep up the great work Chase!
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Lockwood SOUTH: Growing Together: Learning Forever



We have registered on line and will be holding a
FOOTY CO'  OURS DAY at school on Friday 17th March

To donate Lockwood SOUTH Primary School has a fundraising page link:

https://www.footycoloursday.com.au/fundraisers/LockwoodSOUTHPrimaryScholl

Fight Cancer
Foundation’

Fiving Hope.

Scholastic Book Club Grade 6 leaﬂerShin

Issue 1 was attached to last week’s newsletter. Orders

can be processed through LOOP or placed through the The Grade 6 Leadership are still selling ice-
school by bringing orders with money creams each lunchtime.

to the school office. Please return to - Yoghurt Fruit Mini ices are now
the school office by Monday 20th Feb- available at $1.50
ruary Thankyou Jo Egan
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Hats/Hair ties:

n As part of our Headlice Policy all children with shoulder length hair or longer are required to have it
tied back whilst at school. This will help with the eradication of Headlice. At LSPS we don’t share
hats. Any child without a hat must stay in the undercover area during recess and lunch. Hats are

n available from the school office.

e

¥ Slouch hats -$14 Bucket hats -$11
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BENDIGO SENJUNS HOCKEY CLUB

& GOME AND
PLAY!

COME DOWN AND HAVE A TRY!
NO EXPERIENCE IS NECESSARY. WE WELCOME
EVERYONE!

JUNIOR, SENIOR & MASTERS TEAMS AVAILABLE TO
JOIN.

SO COME ALONG AND CHECK US OUT!

Email for more information: senjuns@gmail.com
Phone: 0408294095
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You'll find a Little Bit of Everything at

KANGAROO FLAT

MARKET

Sat. 25th February

from 8am - 1pm
@ Kangaroo Flat Uniting Church

High Street {opposite ALDI) if raining Market will be cancelled

Don

Market Stalls:
Car Boot Sales: E
HUGE GARAGE Sale: ;

We apologize that we are unable to have the Sausage Sizzle or
to provide Devonshire Teas due to the devastating fire in our Church last year.

E Trash & Treasure; s/h furniture; h/hold items;

also, Tools; Books; Clothing; Plants; Toys; Craft;
and Produce; fams; Cakes, Slices & much more.

For all enquiries and site bookings
please contact MAX: 5443 1809 / blume_m@bigpond.com
COVID-SAFE PRACTICES WILL BE FOLLOWED

Lockwood SOUTH: Growing Together: Learning Forever



